March 1, 2021

Students and Parents/Guardians

This letter is to inform you that the Sandhills/Thedford Jr.-Sr. Prom will be held on Saturday, March 20,
2021, at the 4-H Lodge at the Nebraska National Forest. The prom will consist of the banquet, followed
by the dance. Below you will find a schedule of the activities for the evening. We will make every
attempt to stay on schedule. The grand march will begin promptly at 8:30 pm and everyone is welcome to
attend. Following the first dance, the visitors will be asked to leave.

~ Underclassmen not attending the banquet are asked to please be at the lodge by 5:15 pm for pictures.

Time Schedule:
5:15 pm Freshmen 7:00 pm Banquet
5:45 pm Sophomores 8:30 pm Grand March
6:15 pm Juniors & Seniors Midnight Prom ends

General Rules Related to Prom:
sProm is a formal occasion and appropriate attire is expecied—no jeans.

sIf students leave the 4-H Lodge building for any reason, they will not be allowed to -
return. :

*Qut of town prom dates must be signed up in the high school office by Thursday, March 18.
*All dates must be at least a freshman in high school and no more than 20 yvears of age.

*We will have a professional photographer to take pictures. For the sake of keeping on schedule
we ask that NO parents/students take photos upstairs until the photographer is done.

*Since the Prom is a school activity, all school rules and policies apply.

*Each school has specific policies related to Prom activities, please refer to your schools
student handbook to review these.

Spectators and parents are asked to PLEASE park in the forest service campground parking lot and use
the shuttle service to and from the lodge. Please don’t drive yourself to the lodge as the parking is limited
and it needs to be kept for the attendees. The shuttles will continue after the Grand March until everyone
has been returned to their vehicles. Please don’t enter the lodge until 8:15 pm and then use the outside
doors to go upstairs as the program downstairs may still be in progress.

It is our goal to make this event a special one for everyone involved, and we would like to thank everyone
who has pitched in to make the night a successful one. The students have worked diligently preparing for
this event and hopefully, their evening will not be marked by any distasteful activities.
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